
 
 
 
 
 

The First Nations Health Authority is looking for your input!   
Help shape future plans and priorities by taking a quick survey. 

By sharing your thoughts and ideas, you will be helping to inform the next five years of FNHA’s 

journey towards “Healthy, Self-determining and Vibrant BC First Nations Children, Families and 

Communities.” 

FNHA is gathering input about both health and capital planning, and what that means to individuals 

and communities. 

Please take a few minutes to take this survey about priorities for the building and enhancement of 

health facilities: 

Online Survey (available until December 31, 2020) 

 

You are also invited to take this survey to help shape priorities for overall health and wellness 
planning: 

Online Survey (available until December 31, 2020) 
 

You can find out more by visiting www.fnha.ca/5yearplan  

Thank you for your input! 

 

 
 

https://interceptum.com/s/en/MYCP
https://interceptum.com/s/en/MYHP
http://www.fnha.ca/5yearplan
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